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Dear sir/madam,
I would like to urge the planning inspectorate not to grant planning permission for Sizewell
C. There are a great number of concerns about the proposed site for Sizewell C which have
already been raised.
 
If the climate crisis is not enough to dissuade planners from granting permission for a new
nuclear plant, then at least consider that the Sizewell C site is on an eroding coastline
which is surely a hazard for a nuclear plant.
 
Sizewell C is expensive, costing £20+ billion, which could be invested in renewables such as
offshore wind or hydrogen storage. As a country we need to be doing all we can to tackle
the climate crisis and Sizewell C is a huge step backward. 
 
As you are aware the proposed site is on an AONB which provides rich and varied habitats
for wildlife. We should be conserving this rather than destroying it for future generations.
 
These proposals are not looking at the future of the county, country or planet as a whole.
It is a short-sighted development which does not consider the longevity of creating energy
for a dying planet.  
 
EDF’s claims of thousands of jobs for local people does not make sense. As a local resident
who went to school in Suffolk, I don’t know anyone who went on to train or work in
nuclear power. We already have low unemployment in the area, so jobs would need to be
outsourced. Local businesses are currently struggling to recruit as it is, and it would be
disastrous if EDF were to poach employees from local companies.
 
With the increase of construction traffic on the roads and the disruption to the AONB, it is
inevitable that we will lose our tourism industry. As the majority of local people rely on the
tourism industry for their jobs, this could devast the community and our economy. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
Best Wishes,
Georgia Watson
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